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 The minutes of the June 10, 2019, Annual General Meeting were approved. 

 

 The Regional Librarian presented the annual report, which in its new format was very 

well received by the board.  Though the pandemic only affected a short period of the 

previous fiscal year, it was acknowledged as an ongoing challenge.  The Regional 

Librarian recognised the resilience and commitment of the library staff as they created 

new and engaging ways to reach the community. 

 

 Christopher Edwards, of the firm MGM & Associates Chartered Accountants, presented 

the 2019/2020 Financial Statements. The Statements were approved by the Board. 
 
 
 


